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Parent/Guardian: 
 
Rank One Sport is an athlete management system that tracks and organizes paperwork specific to 
compliance and eligibility. This system provides a more efficient means for Parents/Guardians to submit 
data pertaining to Sports Clearance(s) to the Nurse’s office and Athletics Department. Simply stated, Rank 
One Sport has combined most of the Sports Clearance(s) paperwork into one manageable web-based 
package. It is our hope that this system will make our eligibility process far quicker and significantly more 
efficient. From this point forward, it will only be necessary to provide a hard copy of the Physical 
Examination, as well as, (where applicable) the Administration of Medication and Self Medication 
Release forms to the Nurse in the school your child attends. All other documents should be completed 
electronically at*: 
 
 https://bellmore-merrick.rankonesport.com/Main/Default2.aspx?Type=4 
 
*If interested, you may also contact the nurse in your building regarding an alternative option for the completion of sports clearance paperwork 
 
The Rank One Sports window for the High School Fall season opens July 25th and closes August 
15th. You will not be able to complete the Sports Candidate Health History forms prior to July 25th.  
 
The Rank One Sports window for the Middle School Spring season opens August 8th and closes 
August 26th. You will not be able to complete the Sports Candidate Health History forms prior to 
August 8th. 
 
ALL FORMS MUST BE RESUBMITTED FOR THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR. You will receive email 
confirmation upon the successful submission of each form. Please see the attached document for a tutorial 
on the use of Rank One Sport.  Much like the Parent Portal, you will need your child’s Student ID to 
access the system. In the event that you have misplaced the Student ID, please contact administration in 
the school your child attends. If you have any further questions, I can be reached at 516-992-1049. Thank 
you and Good Luck to all prospective student-athletes!   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Eric Caballero 
District Director of Athletics 
 
 
 

 
 

  

https://bellmore-merrick.rankonesport.com/Main/Default2.aspx?Type=4

